
                                             
 

 

 

October 9, 2020 
 
Dear Michael Napoleone Foundation, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your 
continued support of St. Joseph Regional School.  With the help of 
donors like you, we are currently providing a Catholic education to 
172 students from 15 local school districts.   
 
With the grant that we received during the 2019-2020 school year, we 
were able to purchase the below items for our Maker Space: 

 Osmo Genius Starter Kits 

 Coding Jams 

 Pizza Co. Games  

 A True Scale House Framing Kit  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



During our summer break, we were able to convert our technology 
lab into a Maker Space and this has allowed our students to have  
access to this space on a weekly basis.  It has been exciting to see 
their creative minds at work! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of everyone at SJRS, we thank you!   

 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Green 
Principal 

 

 

 
St. Joseph Regional School 
2 Summit Street Batavia, NY 14020 

Phone 585-343-6154  Fax 585-343-8911 
www.sjsbatavia.org 


